
Important Dates:

*May 23rd: Home 
and School Meeting 
at 6:45pm

*May 27th & 30th: 
NO SCHOOL

*June 8th: End of 
Year Celebration at 
PAC

*June 10th: Last day 
of school





Congratulations 
Dottie Toomey, a 
Teacher of 
Excellence ❤







Meet our new Vice Principal
Jeanine Mbaeri

“I love the age of our students and the 
growth that we see in one school year. I am 
amazed every year watching our sweet and 
innocent students figure out that they are 
capable of building and apply knowledge. 
During kindergarten students often 
realize that with practice they can expand 
what they know and can do.”

“Our students are learning how to be 
understanding of and how to work with 
many different people. The people we 
encounter will have different 
backgrounds, and different beliefs. At 
times our differences dictate how we 
interact with each other, and that is ok! 
The rest of your life you will be learning 
how to interact with different people. 
You will learn who they are and show 
them your amazing self. Those who can 
understand and respect what makes us 
different are usually happy.”

In her own words…



Congratulations to 
our students of 
the month who 
demonstrated 
Fairness.



“Two of a Kind” performed 
for us!  We had a great time 
singing and dancing.



Celebrating Teacher 
Appreciation Day 
with Ice Cream!


